CANNOCK FOLK DANCE CLUB


NEWSLETTER


WINTER 2023





Winter is now here but a warm welcome is guaranteed at Cannock Folk Dance Club.  


On behalf of the Committee I would like to send everyone a great 


BIG


�     HAPPY CHIRSTMAS and HEALTHY NEW YEAR.     �


The last two events left for 2023 are ;





The Party Night on Tuesday 19th December - bring a plate of food to share.


       If you have a little donation for the raffle it would be gratefully received 


 The Twixt and Tween lunch with Fish and Chips on Thursday 28th December with Eve Evans coming to call for us.


(if you would like to join us or if you are no longer able to come please let Vicky know ASAP– 01543 574602 or vabaker_6@hotmail.com – thanks).





We look forward to you all joining us for our final events of the year.





2024


Remember the club will not be open during January but will be raring to go again on Tuesday 6th February.





Committee


I would like to arrange a Committee Meeting at my house at some convenient date and time for the members of the committee – please let me know when is best for you (I will be sending an email out to you)





If you have any ideas for events next year or would like to bring anything up for the committee to discuss, please let me know.


I would like to thank:


 All the Committee Members for all their help and co-operation during the past year


All members who have volunteered to make the refreshments at break time .


And – not least – all you members who have joined us on Tuesdays and enjoyed the great benefits of dancing with friends.


Looking forward to another 


HAPPY NEW YEAR OF DANCING 


